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MEETINGS  General Membership ð  Next meeting will be on          

   November 14, at 7:00PM at the Sizzler Restaurant,     

   East Route 66.   

MEMBERSHIP  Currently we  have 60 paid members signed up for 
   2018.        

CRUISE CENTRAL       The year is coming to a close.  Time to start thinking about 

   what do you want to see our club doing next year!            

   Remember, this is your club so please pass your ideas on to 

   Richard at 480-206-4227.    

WEB-SITE  Is your classic car (s) pictured in the Memberôs Rides     

   section of the website? If not send pics to Doug Bischoff 

   at   dragone369@gmail.com  

LADIES  LUNCHEON   The Ladies Luncheon on Tuesday, October 16 will 

   be at the new OREGANOôS PIZZA BISTRO,  located 

   in the Safeway Plaza, 1061 S. Plaza Way.  Alana is           

   encouraging everyone to arrive prior to 12:00 Noon.

FRIDAY EVENINGS Club members still gather at the Crown Railroad Caf®  

   on Route 66, or at Freddyôs on Beulah Blvd.  Come join us.   

OCTOBER 2018 



              CLUB EVENTS 

 Nov 9?         Fri THANKSGIVING  FOOD BANK BOX STUFFING PARTY          

 Dec 2         Sun ROUTE 66 CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 Dec 8         Sat FLAGSTAFF HOLIDAY PARADE OF LIGHTS 

 

2018 EVENTS OF INTEREST    

        

 Oct 14 Sun PRESCOTT SPECIAL OLYMPICS CAR SHOW 

 Oct 20 Sat CRUISERS COTTONWOOD CRUISE TO BINGôS BURGER JOINT   

   Nov 3      Sat VERDE VALLEY SHOW 
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SEDONA CAR SHOW                                                                                                              

September 15, 2018                                                                                                           

This year the Sedona Car Show highlighted the 90th Anniversary of the Ford Model A.  According to our 

club participants this was a very good show with a varity of show piece cars . 

Picture by Joe Policastro 



MEMORABLE EVENTS 

RUMBLINGS AROUND THE FLYWHEEL 

¶ Our Christmas Party is coming up soon.   Please see page 10 for details. 

¶ We had several trophy winners at the Winslow  ñJust Cruisnô Car Showò on Oct 6.  Winners  & 

Pictures to be in the November Newsletter. 

¶ Club Officer Elections to be held at the next General Meeting, November 14.  Please attend this 

important meeting. 

¶ The Cornacopia Festival which contributed to the Flagstaff Food Bank was a success. Bob 

Bortree, Richard and Kathy Federico, Candy Howard, Curtis Deibel and Jon Wiedenheft were   

volunteers at the event. 
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October Birthdays 

 10/3 Alan St. Germain 

 10/9 Judy Burmeister 

 10/11 Linda Wolfe 

October Anniversaries 

10/10 Kevin & Lisa Loughran 

10/11 Steve & Sandy Hurt 

10/12 Vern & Patricia Pfannenstiel 

10/15 Jeff & Kathy Bryan 

10/29 Joe & Deb Brendel 

 
November Birthdays 

11/1    Kristine Coons 

11/2 Vern Pfannenstiel 

11/10 Alana Velez 

11/12 Judy Babbitt Cooper 

11/13 Kim Johnston 

11/19 Rich Metzner 

11/19 Pat Policastro 

11/21 Brian Herzog 

11/25 Keelyn Crawford 

11/28 Steve Hunt 

11/29 Susan Miller 

11/30 Jerry McGlothin 

11/30 Jon Wiedenheft 

November Anniversaries 

          11/22 Kelly & Keelyn Crawford 
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SEPTEMBER LADIESô  LUNCHEON  

By Kathy McKee,  Pictures By Kathy Federico 

 

.  The September Ladies' Luncheon was held at the Pita Jungle (across from Whole Foods) off Butler, on 
Tuesday, September 18th.  We celebrated the birthdays of Maggie Bortree, Shirley Rohr and Alice St. 
Germain with complimentary baklava and a (not complimentary) gluten free brownie (with ice cream 
and berries) that we all chipped in on, and that I thought was delicious! There were many happy       
murmurs about both the brownie and the baklava. There were 15 of us, including new member,    
Christina Mirabile!  Lots of good conversation and tasty food to go around.  Those attending were:  
Kathi Westerdahl, Mona Keksis, Alice St. Germain, Judy Bischoff, Christina Mirabile, Pat Wiebe, 
Donna Veihdeffer, Binnie Zink, Jackie Clark, Candy Howard, Sallie Page, Kathy McKee, Kathy     

Federico, Maggie Bortree and Shirley Rohr  



 THE 6TH ANNUAL WILLYS ROUND UP                             

September 8, 2018                                                                                 

Held at Fort Tuthill, this yearôs Round Up showcased a large number and 

variety of Willys body styles.   Alan St. Germain coordinated this event, 

including the food.      

Pictures by Alan St. Germain 
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